
August 21, 2007

Construction reduces lanes on Highway 2 north of Grande
Prairie
Grande Prairie... Construction work at the intersection of Highway 2 and Township Road 723 north
of Grande Prairie will start Aug. 23. The work will include installing signal lights and adding double
left turning lanes for north and southbound traffic. 

The construction zone will extend from north of the Highway 43 and Highway 2 interchange to
Clairmont. Lane reductions for north and southbound traffic will occur on Highway 2 as required. Work
is expected to be complete by Oct. 15, weather permitting. The cost of the intersection improvements is
approximately $2.4 million.

Motorists are advised to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag persons.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

George Parsons
Construction Engineer
Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
Phone: (780) 624-6549
E-mail: george.parsons@gov.ab.ca

Ferhan Bhanji, P.Eng.
Transportation Engineer
Earth Tech
Cell: (780) 982-7943
E-mail: ferhan.bhanji@earthtech.ca

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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